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> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: biurozg@diabetyk.org.pl [mailto:biurozg@diabetyk.org.pl]  
> Sent: Friday, March 07, 2008 10:01 AM 
> To: NARHI Ulla (ENTR) 
> Subject: Public consultation 
> 
> Hello, 
> The Polish Diabetes Association has an idea for a contribution. 
> In Poland often there is no access to first-rate medications due to  
> chronic lack of money. However, more and more generics are introduced.  
> Yet, people are not aware that these are also very good medications.  
> They often believe that generics are somehow ineffective and that they  
> are not real medications. Therefore, we think it is crucial that the  
> existence, usage and effectiveness of generics should be underscored  
> (and spread by the media). 
> Regards, 
> Andrzej Bauman 
> President of the Polish Diabetes Association 
> 
> 
> 
>    


